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Dear sesd

I share your interest in the Katanga problem and very particu-
larly the compassionate attitude which you express toward the
Katangese.

We recently had a confidential re-examination of the whole
problem with the President and there are a number of factors
as reported by the Secretary of State, the Director of the
Central Intelligence Agency and others, which add to the
complications with which we must deal. I have given this
unremitting attention in the interest of a just and equitable
policy and will continue to do so.

Sincerely,

Everett McKinley Dirksen



	page 1

